
CITGO Products Pipeline Company
P O Box 4689
Houston, TX 77210-4689

May 31, 2022

Railroad Commission of Texas
Oversight and Safety Division,
Gas Services Department
PO Box 12967
Austin, TX 78711-2967
CCPLtariffs@rrc.texas.gov

Attn: Sheila Mendoza, Research Specialist I
(512)463-7023
Sheila.mendoza@rrc.texas.gov

OIL PIPELINE TARIFF FILING

The accompanying tariff, issued by CITGO Products Pipeline Company and bearing
Letter Tariff No. 33, canceling local Letter Tariff No. 32, scheduled to be effective July
1, 2022, is sent to you for filing in compliance with Texas Railroad Commission rules
and regulations.

This tariff change reflects a rate increase effective July 1, 2022, on CITGO Products
Pipeline Company’s Casa Pipeline System from Corpus Christi, Nueces County, Texas
to specific destinations and from Victoria, Texas to San Antonio, Texas. The rate from
Corpus Christi to Victoria are increased by the FERC pipeline Index of 8.7107% from
97.42 cents per barrel to 105.91 cents per barrel. The rate from Victoria to San Antonio
and from Corpus Christi to San Antonio are increased from 124.28 cents per barrel to
$135.11 cents per barrel.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (832)486-4720 (Business Phone) or 281-
684-9213 (Cell ).

Sincerely,

Scott M. Croston
Business Development Manager
PO Box 4689
Houston, TX 77210
832-486-4720 ( B )
281-684-9213 ( C )
scrosto@citgo.com


